
 

 

 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 

 

FRIDAY GOLF 
 

It’s BACK !!  We ride in our own carts and do not go out for breakfast/lunch 
afterwards, but we still get to see and catch up with each other and even play 
some golf.   
 
Robin Davidson-Smith is charge of scheduling June – please contact her of 
you are interested in playing.  We are averaging 16-20 ladies each Friday.  
Contact Robin at 352-205-3562 
 
 

 

 

SUMMER GOLF SCRAMBLE (June – September) 
 

This will be run the same as Bob Dimicco’s November-May Neighborhood Golf 
Scramble except that it will be FREE to play and “awards” will be given out in lieu of 
cash prizes. 
 
All residents of Hacienda South & West are invited to play – this is NOT restricted  
to women’s club members only.   
 
Sign up in pairs  and get randomly matched to golf with another pair each month.  
Any pair can play – couples, friends, etc.   
 
Sign up online, HERE,  or by contacting Jill Buckley at  317-910-7101 or 
buckleygang@gmail.com. 
 

 

GOLF CART SCAVENGER HUNT & PICNIC 
  

Wednesday, July 8, 4:00 - 7:30 pm. We are still in the planning stages but 

expect to do the scavenger hunt from 4-6 pm and then end at a picnic area where we will 

award prizes and have a food truck to provide dinner.  More details coming soon.  Sign up 

online HERE 
 

https://hswwclub.com/2020-events/summer-hacienda-golf-scramble/
mailto:buckleygang@gmail.com
https://hswwclub.com/2020-events/scavenger-hunt-and-picnic/



